
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  

 
 

Y3 & Y4 Tag Rugby 
Last Friday, some of our Year 3 and Y4 

children went down to Robin Park to take part 

in lots of different rugby activities and games. 

Whilst being coached by Wigan Warriors, the 

children learnt lots of new rugby skills and 

took part in fun small sided games against 

other schools, scoring lots of tries!  The 

children were then lucky enough to be given a 

tour around the player’s lounge area, gym and 

technical box.  A super fun day all around! 

 
Remember Friday Night is Head Lice 

Check Night 
Please remember to check your child’s hair for 

head lice on a regular basis.  We currently 

have reports of head lice across school. 

For your information you can obtain treatment 

free of charge from a chemist for anyone who 

doesn’t pay for prescriptions. 
 

Reception class - Rainbow Ward 
Fundraising 

Next week, our Reception children are looking 

forward to taking part in completing a total 

distance of 5km by walking, running, skipping 

etc to raise sponsorship for the Rainbow 

Children’s Ward at Wigan Infimary. 

We would be grateful if all sponsorship forms 

and money could be brought into school by 

Friday 3rd May.  Many thanks for your 

support. 

 
Y5 Boreatton Park 2025 

A reminder that the non-refundable £40.00 

deposit to secure your child’s place for the 

Boreatton Park residential trip in June 2025 is 

now available on ParentPay until the deadline 

of Tuesday 30th April.  Thank you. 

 
Online Safety Workshop for Parents 

Further to the email sent out on Wednesday, if 

you would like to attend our Online Safety 

Workshop for Parents/Carers on Thursday 

2nd May, please could you log onto School 

Spider to inform us, before 9.00 pm on 

Wednesday 1st May.  Many thanks. 

Pre-loved uniform available 

We have lots of pre-loved uniform, age 5-6, 7-

8 and 9-10 and also pumps available.   Please 

contact Miss Bullen if you would like some.  

Please note, we DO NOT require any more 

donations.  Thank you.  

 
School Dinners 

We will be on Week 1 next week; the menu is 

available to view here:  

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/24153051 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y2W with 99.7% and for 

KS2 it’s Y5D with 99.4%. 

 

Community Information 
RJT Solicitors Earth Day Competition 

 
An email was sent out on Wednesday inviting 

your child to participate in an Earth Day 

competition being run by RJT Solicitors in 

Standish with a first prize of a £100 Smyths 

Toys voucher and second prize, a £50 Smyths 

Toys voucher.  Please bring your entries into 

school no later than Friday 7th June.  Entries 

received after this date will not be entered.  

Good luck! 

 

REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Monday 29th April – Reception classes 

sponsored 5Km. 

Tuesday 30th April – final date to pay Y5 

Boreatton Park deposit. 

Tuesday 2nd May – Online Safety Workshop 

for parents 6.00 pm – 7.00 pm 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday. 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file/24153051
https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file/24153051

